
Southern Rally next on Brendo's calendar

  Brendo and Rhianon will head to South Australia later this month to compete in the Southern
Rally, the final round of the 2008 South Australian Rally Championship.
    Competing in his Subaru Impreza RS, Brendo will use the event to gain  further pacenoting
experience, and having competed in South Australia  earlier this year, he is keen to return to the
fast, tight roads.
  
  The event comprises recce on Saturday, followed by 11 stages of rally  action on Sunday,
October 26, covering a total competitive distance of 117 km.
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